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Monthly Letter April 2022 

 
Münster, 29.03.2022 

 

Dear parents and guardians of Hermann School,  
 

Spring is finally here and we are just before 
the Easter vacations. Today, as usual, you 
can find out all the important dates and infor-
mation about the Hermann School: 

On Monday, 21.03.2022 the Hermann-
schule organized a charity run "Hermann-
schule runs for peace", on the occasion of 
the war in Ukraine. Your children made a lot 
of effort to find a number of sponsors who 
donated an amount of money for each lap 
run on the Borussia sports field, so that an 
amount of 10.802,10€ was run by your child-
ren. Your children ran a total of 1939 times 
around the Borussia sports field, which is a 
total distance of 775 km.  We, the entire 
school community, are incredibly proud of 
the commitment and dedication of YOUR 
children to help the children from Ukraine. I 
would also like to thank you, dear parents 
and guardians, for your support and extraor-
dinary commitment. MANY THANKS!!!! The 
entire amount will be made available to the 
association "Lichtblicke e.V." in a timely 
manner.  

In the period from 23.03. - 25.03.2022 our 
3rd grade successfully participated in the 
project "Fair Streiten". The school con-
ference had decided in September 2021 that 
a part of the annually collected parent mo-
ney in the amount of 1€ per child will be used 
for this project.  We would like to sincerely 
thank the members of the School Board, 
who have made it possible to support this 

project. And now the upcoming dates for the 
month of April: 

 

In the period from 11 - 22.04.2022 are then 
Easter vacations, first school day is Monday, 
25.04.2022. 

 

 

From 27.04. - 29.04.2022 our 4th grade will 
go on a class trip to Tecklenburg. We are 
very happy that this great experience is pos-
sible for the 4th grade - despite Corona. I 
wish the children and teachers great days in 
Tecklenburg with lots of fun, joy and great 
impressions. 

 

From 25.04. - 05.05.2022 the half-yearly 
parent-teacher conferences will take 
place in the first three grades. Invitations 
will be sent to you by the class teachers. 
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I would also like to remind you of the most 
important upcoming dates in May: 

 

On Monday, 02.05.2019, our 3rd Pedago-
gical Day will take place, which was decided 
in the last school conference. Your children 
will be free of classes on this day - a 
childcare request for the children of the OGS 
will be sent to you.  

For further information, please contact our 
secretary's office.  

Thank you very much. 

We wish you a sunny month of April and a 
blessed Easter holiday. 

 

 
Judith Lüttikhuis 
-Principal- 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Important dates in May 2022 

  
02.05.2022 
 
 
 
 
19.05.2022 
 
 

3rd Teachers' Peda-
gogical Day - FREE 
OF CURRICULUM -. 
 
School council / 
school conference, 
7:30 p.m. 

 

 

Dates in April 2022 

  
11.04. – 
22.04. 2022 
 
25.04.2022 
 
 
 
 
25.04. – 
05.05.2022 
 
 
27. – 
29.04.2022 

Easter vacations 
 
 
1st school day after 
the Easter vacations, 
classes start at 8:00 
a.m. 
 
Parent-teacher con-
ferences for grades 1 
– 3 
 
Class trip 4th year to 
Tecklenburg 

  

 

 

http://www.hermannschule-muenster.de/
http://www.hermannschule-muenster.de/
mailto:Hermannschule@stadt-muenster.de

